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URGENT FOOD RECALL INVOLVING BRUCEPAC READY-TO-
EAT POULTRY PRODUCTS DUE TO LISTERIA 

CONTAMINATION IN FROZEN ENTREES 
  
  October 10, 2024 
 
URM Stores 
7511 N Freya St. 
Spokane, WA 99217 
 
Dear URM Representative 
 
This is to inform you of a product recall involving BrucePac Ready-To-Eat Poultry Products used in 
frozen entrees. The product may be contaminated with Listeria monocytogenes.  
 
The poultry products were used as an ingredient in a number of frozen entrees: see list below.  
 
The problem was discovered when we received notification from BrucePac of a number of 
packages of Ready-To-Eat Poultry Products was contaminated with Listeria monocytogenes.  
 
We have issued a voluntary recall on these products. We are writing to alert you that product 
shipped to you is covered under this recall. 
 
Attached is a list of product(s) affected as well as details of Warehouse(s) of where product(s) 
were shipped.  
 
See enclosed product labels for ease in identifying the product on shelf and as full cases. 

 
No injuries have been reported to date in connection with this product lot. 

 
We began shipping this product 7/24/24   

 
Please examine your inventory immediately and quarantine the product subject to the recall.  

1. Record number of items with affected code date  
2. Perform witnessed destruction.  
3. Complete and return the enclosed response form and witnessed destruction form as soon as 

possible. 
 
 
 
 
 



In addition, if you may have further distributed this product, please  
1. Identify your customers   
2. Notify them at once of this product recall. Your notification to your customers may be 

enhanced by including a copy of this recall notification letter. 
3. Have them complete witnessed destruction 
4. Return the response form and witnessed destruction form as soon as possible. 

 
This recall shall be carried out to the retail level. 
 
Your assistance is appreciated and necessary to prevent adverse impact to consumers. 
 

If you have any questions, contact: Anthony Hemminger at 513-460-0949 
AHemminger@bellisiofoods.com or Miranda Hooker at 612-801-9906 
mhooker@bellisiofoods.com at any time.  
 
This recall is being made with the knowledge of the United States Department of Agriculture. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Signature: 
 
Anthony Hemminger 
 
Anthony Hemminger 
Director Food Safety and Quality 
 
Enclosures: 

1. Example product labels (below) 
2. Response form (separate attachment) 
3. Witness destruction form (separate attachment) 
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